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Organic farms often have restaurants on the property, allowing visitors to walk the 

paths enjoying the gardens, forests, farmland, and know that their food is fresh and 

organic grown without pesticides, insecticides. Weddings I have attended on farms 

allowed the couple marrying to 'ride off into the sunset' literally and then enjoying an 

event set up indoors. This too would be gone. To restrict what people do with their 

land is government overreach. Owners already have permits upon permits, taxes 

upon taxes, and now this? This removes more small businesses from working, and 

that is not what Oregon legislators have promised.   


